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Marci Tebbano
Athletic Director
Scotia-Glenville Central School District
1 Tartan Way
Scotia NY 12302

For personal reasons I am formally resigning from my position as the Scotia-Glenville 
Modified Softball Coach, effective today March 13, 2025. This decision was not easy, 
but after careful consideration, I believe it is the best choice for me at this time.

I have thoroughly enjoyed my time coaching the talented and dedicated athletes at 
Scotia-Glenville Middle School. Watching the players grow, both on and off the field, has 
been incredibly rewarding. I am proud of the progress we have made together and the 
strong sense of teamwork and sportsmanship we fostered.

I want to express my gratitude to the administration and parents for entrusting me with 
the coaching and mentoring of their kids for the last two seasons.

Sincerely,

Jonas DiSorbo


